
 

 

 

Dear Dariya SATYBALDIYEVA 

Al Farabi Kazakh National University, Kazakhstan 

 

We thank you for your interest in and submitting an abstract to 2nd 

Symposium on EuroAsian Biodiversity (SEAB-2016) which will be held in 

Antalya, TURKIYE from May 23-27, 2016. Our scientific committee has 

evaluated your abstract titled “Determination of Reducing Power and Minimum 

Inhibitory Concentration of Crocus alatavicus Extracts” and decided that 

you can make an poster presentation. 

We look forward to your participation and hope that you would have 

a productive meeting in the symposium. 

With best regards, 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Ramazan MAMMADOV 

Chair 

On the behalf of the Organizing Committee 

 


